

AI TONG SCHOOL 2006

CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT ONE ENGLISH LANGUAGE

PAPER 2

PRIMARY 3

BOOKLET A

DURATION: 1hr 30 min

DATE : 3rd March 2006

INSTRUCTIONS

Do not open the booklet until you are told to do so. Follow all instructions.

Answer all questions.

Name:()	Marks : [
Class: Primary		
Parent's Signature:		70
Date :		

Section A: Vocabulary MCO (10 x 1 mark)
Choose the most suitable answer for each question and shade its number 1, 2, 3 or 4 on the OAS provided.

1. Every	pupil has to ol	pey the school_		in order to avoid being disciplined.
(1)	laws	(2)		and a state of the
(3)	fines	(4)	fees	-
2. She	to help	ma with		
	to help	me with my w	ork but I reje	ected it.
(1)	offered	(2)	told	
(3)	said	(4)	refused	
3. She sm	iled	to welcome	us into her h	ouse,
(1)	affably	(2)	sadly	
(3)	shyly	(4)	miserably	,
A 77.1				
4. He has _	shou	ılders even thou	igh he is sho	rt.
(1)	fat	(2)	broad	
(3)	thin	(4)	narrow	
		with the	class becau	se she wants to make sure they
perform v	vell.			
(1)	lenient	(2)	loose	
(3)	kind	(4)	strict	

le kept dropping th	e books that	he was told to carry. He was as clumsy as a/an
l) bear	(2)) elephant
3) swan	(4)) sheep
e protected her bro	other from bei	ng bitten by the parrot. She was as brave as a
) fox	(2)	lion
wolf	(4)	leopard
retorted reacted	hen the teache (2) (4)	r asked her to answer the question on the board. replied returned
oid going to China	atown during	the festive season because it is always very
tidy	(2)	chaotic
relaxed	(4)	cool
oke that she told was	s so	_ that we laughed till our sides hurt.
sad	(2)	interesting
hilarious	(4)	forlom
	bear swan protected her brown fox wolf softly w retorted reacted oid going to China ded and tidy relaxed oke that she told was sad	bear (2) swan (4) e protected her brother from being fox (2) wolf (4) softly when the teacher retorted (2) reacted (4) oid going to Chinatown during ded and tidy (2) relaxed (4) oke that she told was so sad (2)

Section B: Grammar MCO (10 x 1 mark)
Choose the most suitable answer for each question and shade its number 1, 2, 3 or 4 on the OAS provided.

11. Wha	t J	ane and Sue doing i	in the room?
(1)	is	(2)	
(3)	are	(4)	do
		to school today?	
(1)	go	(2)	goes
(3)	going	(4)	went
(3)	but because	(2)	she trained very hard every day. and so
14. Milly is	the	among her three	siblings.
(1)	lazy		lazier
(3)	laziest	(4)	most laziest
15. Chun Mir	ng is	than his brother	r.
(1)	heavy	(2) h	heavier
(3)	heaviest	(4) a	as heavy as

16.	girl wa	niting at the bus st	op opposite i	the school looks familiar.
(1)	This	(2)	These	
(3)	That	(4)	Those	
17, That c	at was hit by a	in approaching cai		is badly injured.
(1)	I	(2)	It	
(3)	They	(4)	We	
18. That st	amp album bel	longs to me. It is	·	
(1)	me	(2)	my	
(3)	mine	(4)	I	•
19. Please _	m	y classmate, Sean	. He is a pre	fect.
(1)	meets	(2)	met	
(3)	meet	(4)	meeting	
20. My brot	her and I do no	ot eat prawns beca	use	dislike them.
(1)	he	(2)	me	
(3)	us	(4)	we	

.

Section C: Comprehension MCQ (5 x 1 mark)

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow. Choose the most suitable answer for each question and shade its number 1, 2, 3 or 4 on the

Chinese New Year is a time for children to receive 'hongbaos', also known as red packets. A red packet is a gift of money to bring luck. The Chinese consider red a

Parents and married folks give red packets to their children and the children of relatives and friends. Red packets are also given by married grandchildren to their

Over 1000 years ago, Chinese parents in China gave their children 100 coins in the belief that they would live up to a hundred years old. The coins were given to the children on the eve of the Lunar New Year.

During the Sung Dynasty in China in the twelfth century, giving money or 'li shi' became a custom. The 'li shi' packets were probably made of silk. It was in the nineteenth century that people started using red packets and the term 'hongbaos'.

21. Chinese New	Year is a time	for children to	get _	
21. Chinese New	Year is a time	for children to	get	

- (1)red paper
- (2) red sweets
- (3) red packets
- (4) red strings

22. What do the Chinese believe about red?

- (1) They believe it is a symbol of luck only.
- They believe it is a symbol of happiness and luck. (2)
- They think it is a symbol of wealth and prosperity. (3)
- They believe it is a symbol of life, luck and happiness. (4)

23. Who are those who usually give out red packets?

- (1) Only parents give out red packets.
- (2) Parents and unmarried folks give out red packets.
- (3) Parents, married folks and friends give out red packets.
- (4) Parents, married folks and married grandchildren give out red packets.

24. Why did Chinese parents in China give their children 100 coins?

- (1) They believe that it would bring luck to their children.
- (2) They believe that it would bring wealth to their children.
- (3) They believe that it would bring happiness to their children.
- (4) They believe that it would help their children to live to a hundred.

25. Why do you think red packets are used now instead of silk packets?

- (1) They are more expensive.
- (2) They are easier to produce.
- (3) They are bigger than silk packets.
- (4) They are meant to be thrown away.



AI TONG SCHOOL 2006

CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT ONE ENGLISH LANGUAGE

PAPER 2

PRIMARY 3

BOOKLET B

DURATION	:	1hr	30	min
D. A ODDO			-	

DATE

: 3rd March 2006

INSTRUCTIONS

Do not open the booklet until you are told to do so. Follow all instructions.

Answer all questions.

Section D: Grammar Cloze (10 x 1 mark)
Read the passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letters (A to H) in each blank.

Passage One

USE A WORD ONCE ONLY.

(A) into (E) in	(B) through (F) to	(C) at (G) of	(D) on (H) behind
anus at the tail end. The earthworn (29) heat,	many rings. It n breathes (28) light and sound. The grip the ground when	has a mouth (27) its skin. The bristles (30) nen it moves. It pro-	the underside of the
Passage Two	USF 4 WOD	D ONCE ON W	
<u></u>		D ONCE ONLY.	
(A) these (E) it	(B) those (F) she	(C) that (G) we	(D) this (H) they
time pushing through th "(32) some home?" Kelly's m "All right. Could	was a pub e crowd. cherries over the other asked as (34) we also buy some o	lic holiday. Kelly ar re look delicious. Siwalked of (35)	The shopping mall was ad her mother had a hard hall (33) buy into the supermarket. oples that look so juicy?" oth types of fruit before

Section E: Vocabulary Cloze (10 x 1 mark)

Read the passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letters (A to M) in each blank. The letter 'I' has been omitted in order to avoid confusion during marking.

Passage One

USE A WORD ONCE ONLY.

	-	WO ONCE ONLY.	
(A) buy	(B) seats		
(E) when		(C) disappointed	(D) treat
(J) ending	(F) accompany	(G) missed	(H) seen
(o) chang	(K) alone	(L) washroom	(M) before
Last Decen	nber, my family and I we	nt to the cinema. (36)	we reached
, =	crowded. My father	Oliened to (27)	
movie "King Kong"	very crowded. My father	4acaca (0 (37)	_ tickets for the
After my fat	her had purchased the tick	kets, the movie was abo	lift to stare S-
•	Aller we s	ettled do	
wanted to go to the (because sh	e did not fast soul as	uddenly said she
her as she w	as scared to go (41)		mother had to (40)
By the time, m	ny sister and mother retur	ned the marin	
sister was (43)	that she had (44)	ned, the movie was (42)	My
decided to (45)	us to another movie as	so much of the mov	ie. My father
	- mount movie as	ne could not bear to see	e my sister so
upset. My sister and I v	vere elated upon hearing	him say that.	313101 20
	•		

Read the passage carefully. Fill in the blanks with suitable words of your own. (5 x 1 mark)

Passage Two

Many people think that all tiny animals that crawl are insects. They regard
millipedes, centipedes, mites, crabs and spiders as insects. However, they are not. So
what is an insect? Insects are the only (46) with six legs. Most adult insects
also have four wings, which no other animals have. For some insects, such as beetles, the
second pair of wings are hidden, so you can only (47) them when the
beetles (48) Insects also have a pair of feelers (49) their
heads.
The bodies of all insects are divided into (50) sections - the head,
the thorax and the abdomen. Therefore, do not think that all crawling animals are insects.

Section F: Synthesis/Transformation (5 x 2 marks) For each of the items 51 to 55, rewrite the given sentences using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentence(s). 51. My aunt loves to jog every evening. She wants to keep fit. 52. I revised for my test. I was waiting for the school bus. 53. She lost her pocket money. She could not buy anything to eat during recess: 54. Jane likes apples. Her sister likes apples 55. The air-conditioner is switched on. We still feel warm.

Section G: Comprehension Open-Ended (5 x 2 marks)
Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow. Write your answers in complete sentences.

Anna drew Papa extra tall. The top of his head touched the edge of the paper. She gave him wide shoulders and a big smile. She made his eyes very blue.

Then she put Mama next to him, holding his arm. Mama came up to his shoulder. Papa often joked about how small Mama was. He could rest his chin on top of her head.

Anna gave Mama a smile too but her crayon slipped as she did it and Mama's smile was crooked. Anna tried to fix it. She scratched at the wax with her fingernail. It flaked off but it left a smeary mark.

Anna looked down at Papa, so tall, so happy. She drew a new smile on Mama's face over the place where the crooked one had been. This time the smile was fine but you could still see where she had made the mistake.

Adapted from From Anna by Jean Little

56.	. How did Anna draw her Papa?	
		<u> </u>
57.]	How tall was Anna's Mama compared to her Papa?	-
-		

58	. What happened when Anna was drawing her Mama's smile?
50	
39. -	Which sentence in the passage tells you that Anna tried to fix Mama's smile?
_	
60. V	Vhy do you think Anna wanted to fix her Mama's smile?

END OF PAPER TWO -

~ Have you checked your answers carefully? ~



Answer Sheets Ai Tong Pri 3 CA1 / 2006 English

	2 1	2) 7)		3). 8)		4) 9)		5) 10)				
11) 16)		12) 17)		13) 18)		14) 19)		15) 20)				
21)	3	22)	4	23)	4	24)	4	25)	2			
26) 31)		27) 32)		28) 33)		29) 34)		30) 35)				
36) 41)		37) 42)		38) 43)		39) 44)		40) 45)				
46)	animals		47)	see	48) fly			49) on			three	

- Q51. My aunt loves to go every evening because she wants to keep fit.
- Q52. I revised for my test while I was waiting for the school bus.
- Q53. She lost her pocket money so she could not buy anything to eat during recess.
- Q54. Jane and her sister like apples.
- The air-conditioner is switched on but we still feel warm. Q55.
- She drew her Papa very tall until top of his head touched the edge of paper Q56. with shoulders and every blue eye.
- Q57. Her Mama was only up to her Papa's shoulders.
- Q58. Her crayon slipped and her Mama's smile becomes crooked.
- The sentence is "she scratched at the wax with her finger nail". Q59.
- I think that she wanted Mama to look happy just like her Papa's smile. Q60.